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*Always popular with Councillors and residents in Bath. 

*Began campaigning in 2006 

*Limited resources to do speed humps/tables etc... 
Very expensive.   

*Green advisory signs with roundels a cheaper option. 

*Discovered that Portsmouth had done an enforceable 
ͼÓÉÇÎÓ ÏÎÌÙȰ ÓÃÈÅÍÅȢ 

 

 

How we had the idea 



Campaign in opposition 



*Newsletters with stories and photos. 

*Surveys of residents ɀ for example 80% in Hawthorn Grove 
and 100% in Southstoke Road were in favour. 

*Residents petitions to Council Administration. 

*Objections to speed humps. 

*Raise at Scrutiny Panel meetings. 

*Officer and Administration opposition. 

*20mph Zones are expensive and limited, but 'signs only' 
could be applied across the area. 

 

 

Campaign Actions in Opposition 



*A key part of our 2011 manifesto. 

*£500K made available in our first Administration 
budget (2012/2013). 

*Overcoming officer reluctance. 

*Rollout over 2 years ɀ will finish this year. 

*Ensuring police support. 

*Utilising 20 is Plenty for Us website 
20splentyforus.org.uk 

 

 

Delivering 20 mph Election Pledge 

http://20splentyforus.org.uk/
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